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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  

 

NOTICE DATE: 5/ 14/ 24 

 

TO: All Interested Persons 

 

FROM: Umatilla County Fair Office 

(541) 567-6121 

 

RE:  Umatilla County Fair Board Meeting 

 

 

A Umatilla County Fair Board meeting is scheduled for May 14, 2024 at 6:15 PM at the Stafford Hansell 

Gov’t Center 915 SW Columbia Dr. Hermiston, OR 97838  

Fair Board Meetings are open to the public, and anyone wishing to attend is encouraged to do so.  

Please email fair@umatillacounty.gov at least 24 hours in advance of the meeting if you would like to 

participate via telephone.  
If you are a group or an individual and would like to attend and/ or present to the Fair Board, please 

email the Fair Manager at  fair@umatillacounty.gov at least 48 hours in advance of a meeting. If you do 

not receive an email confirmation to your request, please assume that the email was not received and call 

541-567-6121 to speak with Fair staff. 

The meeting location is wheelchair accessible. If you need a sign or spoken language interpreter, please 

call Fair Manager Angie at 541-567-6121 at least 48 hours prior to a meeting.  

The next regularly scheduled meeting is June 19, 2024. Meeting days/ times subject to cancellation or 

rescheduling. Please call to confirm. 
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